
The Seend Fund 
 

Report for Annual Parish Meeting 5th May 2022 

 

 

The Seend Fund made twelve donations totalling £2,700 in the calendar year 2021 

and in addition made the mandatory payment of ¼ of its 2020 income to the Church 

of the Holy Cross, Seend 

 

Total outgoings for the year amounted to just over £3,500. This was about £200 

greater than its income for the year but since there is a healthy reserve of some 

£17,000, the overspend was easily absorbed. 

 

Anyone living in or closely associated with Seend, including our neighbours in 

Bulkington and Poulshot can apply for one-off assistance. There is a regular notice in 

Spotlight and at the beginning of the pandemic, reminders were posted throughout the 

area. We continue to encourage requests. 

 

The vicar or rector of the parish (or their representative) is an ex officio member of 

the trustees. For some time, this place has not been filled. 

 

Copies of the full accounts for 2021 are available in the room. 

 

 

Frank Teasdale 

Hon. Treasurer 


